
 

Spring Term 2022 - Update 8 – 11/03/22 
 

 

Long Lane Church Of England School, Long Lane, Derbyshire, DE6 5BJ 01332 824339 
Marston Montgomery Primary School, Thurvaston Road, Marston Montgomery, Ashbourne, Derbyshire, DE6 2FF  01889 590373 

Executive Head Teacher : Teresa Bosley 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week after half term and wonderful 
to see them ready to learn again. 
 
Dinner Money 
 
The price of a child’s meal is - £2.20, so a week costs £11.00. 
The cost of school meals for this half term is - £55.00. 
School meals must be paid for in advance, you may either pay weekly, monthly or for the whole 
half term.  We are unable to accept payment unless it is in a clearly labelled envelope, thank 
you. 
 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils continue to receive universal free school meals so there is no 
need to pay. 
 
Dates for APRIL 
 
01/04/22 – 08:45am to 9:00am – Show and Share – When you drop your children off at school you 
are invited to come into school to look at their books 
06/04/22 – FOLL Easter Egg Hunt – This event is to be confirmed  
07/04/22 – Joint Day at MMPS 
08/04/22 – 9:15am – Easter Service at Church 
08/04/22 – 3:30pm – School closes for the Easter Holiday 
25/04/22 – 8:55am – School reopens for the Summer Term 
 
 
Next Week at Long Lane  
 

Monday 14th March  
Mrs Bosley at LLPS 
  
Tuesday 15th March   
Mrs Bosley at LLPS 
PM – Meadow Class Music with Wider Opportunities  
  
Wednesday 16th March 
Mrs Bosley at MMPS 
Mrs Lovett at LLPS 
PM – Meadow Class Forest School, please send Forest School kit to school  
  
Thursday 17th March   
Mrs Bosley at MMPS 
PM – PE for Garden class, children to wear PE kit to school. 
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Friday 18th March – Red Nose Day! 

Mrs Bosley at MMPS  
Celebrating Comic Relief – Staff and children can wear non-uniform for school today, in exchange 
for a donation to Comic Relief.  Please remember that the clothes/shoes need to be suitable 
for PE in the afternoon! 
PM – PE for both classes, children to wear PE kit to school 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Teresa Bosley 


